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Croxteth Hall Park Run 

 
Keep active during the summer holidays by 

taking part in the ‘Croxteth Hall parkrun’. 

It is a 5k run – you against the clock. It 

takes place every Saturday at 9.00am. 

Entrance is free but please register before 

your first run (only need to register once). 

For further details follow the link: 

www.parkrun.org.uk/croxtethhall 

 

 

Unicef Shoeshare 

 
Please don’t throw away your child’s school 

shoes at the end of term. We will take them 

to Clarks shoe shop who will ensure that 

they are distributed out to children who are 

less fortunate. 

Milk Money 

 
A letter has been sent home with the amount 

owing for milk. If your child does not drink 

milk or you think you may be entitled to Pupil 

Premium (free school meals and milk) then 

please contact the school office. Thank you. 
 

Y2 Graduation 

 
On Wednesday 18th July we are having a 

Graduation Ceremony for our Y2 children who 

will be going to Lister Juniors in September. 

The ceremony is at 9.00am in the Infant Hall. 

Two tickets per family. Please bring your 

tickets on the day. 

 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Tue   4  Sep    Y1/Y2 Return to School  

 

Wed 5   Sep    Reception Start School 

 
 

EYFS Quality Mark 

 
Congratulations to all our EYFS team who 

achieved the Early Years Quality Mark 

accreditation this week! This award 

recognises the high quality provision in our 

school for children in early years in learning 

The basic skills. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  DIARY DATES 
 

 
Monday         

 

Tuesday   

    

Wednesday    Y2 Graduation 

                        9.00am Infant Hall 

               

Thursday     

 

Friday         BREAK UP 1.15pm                

                        FOR SUMMER 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton 

                      Miss Daniels)   97.93% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     93.10% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   97.93% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    98.62% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    95.00% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   94.17% 
 

  

Overall Attendance 

 

96.22% 
 

3 classes in green for the above 

week! Well done Bluebells, Tulips and 

Poppies! 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 
 

School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50 AM  

(doors close 8.15 a.m.) 
   

After School Clubs 

 
After School Clubs have now finished for 

the year. We hope you have enjoyed taking 

part and we look forward to a new range of 

clubs in September where the children will 

carry on earning credits towards the 

Children’s University. 

 

Party in the Park 

 
The ‘People of Newsham Park’ are holding a 

special ‘150th Birthday Celebration Picnic’ on 

Saturday 14th July from 11.00am onwards. Come 

along and join the first of Newsham Park’s 

birthday ‘get togethers’. Lots of activities and 

games to enjoy. 

 

 

RH Assembly 

 
Well done to RH – your assembly was lovely! 

Thank you to the parents who attended – we 

hope you all enjoyed it? 

 

 


